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By email only to:  

    

 

25 February 2025  

 

RE: Dalradian Gold Mine Project Transboundary Consultation 

 

Dear

 

I refer to our previous letter of 20 February 2025 giving formal notification of Ireland’s 

participation in the transboundary EIA consultation concerning the above proposed 

development and the nomination of Donegal County Council as the local authority 

facilitating Ireland’s public consultation.  

 

I wish to notify you, on behalf of the Minister for Housing, Local Government and Heritage, 

that the dates of our public consultation period have since been amended.  

 

I can confirm that the public consultation period will now be from Wednesday 26 February 

2025 to Wednesday 23 April 2025. 
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If you have any queries in relation to this letter please contact me at 

transboundaryeia@housing.gov.ie or on 00 353 

 

Yours sincerely, 

_____ 

Principal Officer 

Climate and Environmental Planning Policy 

Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage 

Ireland 

 

Copied:  

 @infrastructure-ni.gov.uk) 

 @infrastructure-ni.gov.uk) 

 

https://housing.cloud.gov.ie/apps/eDocs/S/HPEPP010/Files/HPEPP010-003-2019/Notifications/2025/EIA%20Dalradian%20Mining/Letters%20and%20Notices/transboundaryeia@housing.gov.ie



